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	ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
                                 SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES 


	To:
	Matthew Dempsey, Planning Officer, Development Management, 5 Pancras Square

	From:
	Edward Davis (Pollution Planning Consultant)

	Date:
	29 March 2019

	Re:
	62-64 Gower Street London WC1E 6ED

	Proposal:
	Installation of 12 x antennas, 2 x 0.3m dishes, 6 x cabinets and associated ancillary works.

	Reference:
	2018/6394/P

	Key Points:
	The proposals are acceptable in environmental health terms


I have taken a look at the submitted information which seeks the Installation of 12 x antennas, 2 x 0.3m dishes, 6 x cabinets and associated ancillary works.

The applicant has submitted plans and elevations for the installation but they have not submitted any official technical data for the install. 
According to the report of the Independent Expert Group on Mobile Phones (Stewart Report) the balance of evidence to date suggests that exposures to radio frequency radiation below National Radiological Protection Board and International commission on Non-Ionizing Radiation Protection guidelines do not cause a general risk to the health of people living near to base stations.  There would therefore be no justification for refusing this application on health grounds.

The installation is acceptable and the data can be submitted under condition.

The applicant should submit a statement to the affect that the equipment when operational will meet the guidelines

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards 

Edward Davis 

Pollution Planning Consultant
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